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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Grape creek Zephyr
1 message

Blue Heron <blueheron719@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 27, 2020 at 6:58 PM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Hello,
 My name is Brian Hammer. I am a fly fishing guide for Royal gorge Anglers. I am writing in opposition to the Zephyr
mining permit on Grape Creek. I use this pristine area often not only for myself but for clients. And I also do some hunting
and hiking there as well. I feel it would be a very bad idea to allow this to go through. The wildlife would be impacted and
the fisheries as well. We are running short on public land as it is and this area is special to me and many others. 
 Please consider turning it down.
Thank you,
Brian Hammer


